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	Nursery

	First of all, Nursery would like to say a big thank you to Parents for attending Parents’ evening.  It was lovely to see you all.

This week, we have been looking at the story of the Gingerbread man and have been discussing the sequence of events.  We have been looking at the main characters, and introduced the key literacy vocabulary- beginning, middle and end of a story.

We were very impressed with all the effort that was put into dressing up! Didn’t you all look amazing! Thank you children and parents.

	Reception

	
	This week, as it has been Book Week, we have been learning the story of 'The Gingerbread Man.' The children have retold the story and have drawn and labelled the main characters. They learnt the recipe for gingerbread men and then wrote the instructions to make them. The children have had great fun weighing out ingredients and actually making their own gingerbread men. We hope they enjoyed eating them! The children have also written speech bubbles saying what the different characters might say. It was lovely to hear the different voices and expressions. We have painted and collaged the characters. We finished the week off by dressing up as different book characters and every one enjoyed saying who they were and something about their character.

	Year 1

	1A
	What a great week! We all had a fantastic time on Friday dressing up as our favourite characters from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory - we have never seen an Oompa Loompa with a beard before though Mr Ayres!! During the week we have written poems about the factory using terrific adjectives - Well done to Alisha - yours was fantastic! In Numeracy we collected data about our favourite chocolate and then recorded them as a graph. We even found out what the teachers like to eat!!  We have also made giant lollipops and a model of an Oompa Loompa for the production. Well done everybody - a super week.

	1H
	Book week has been so exciting! The children have worked really hard on writing wonderful senses poems all about Mr Wonka’s chocolate room. Mustafa and Daniel used lots of fantastic adjectives, interesting word choices and they both packed their poems full of super ideas! Keep up the great work, 1H!

	1T
	What a great week we have had for book week! In literacy we have been writing poems all about the chocolate room in Charlie and the Chocolate factory. We thought carefully about all the delicious sweets and chocolate we would be able to see, feel, taste, smell and hear in the chocolate room, remembering our work from last week on the senses. In numeracy we had great fun finding out everyone’s favourite chocolate bar and recording it in a tally. We then used this information to produce a block graph. A big well done to all of you for your team work skills, something some of us sometimes find a little bit tricky. A real improvement, well done!

	Year 2

	2H
	WOW! We have had a fantastic Book Week in 2H this week! We have had great fun learning about Charlie and the Chocolate factory. We have made our own gigantic Augustus Gloop. We made our own chocolate bars in numeracy, including our own wrappers made out of 3D shapes. We all had a fabulous day on Friday dressed as our favourite book characters and had great fun making our own chocolate bar commercial! Well done 2H.

	2L
	This week we have had lots of fun in Book Week. We have thought about the character, Augustus Gloop from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and have been writing about his appearance and behaviour. We have made our own chocolate bars with a selection of delicious fillings. Using the nets of 3D shapes we have created a box for our chocolate bar. We have had a great time creating display items for the Chocolate Factory exhibition including candy canes, lollipops, flowers and even a full size Oompa Loompa!! We enjoyed dressing up as characters from the story on Friday. Well done everyone.

	2W
	In year 2 we have had a super week of arts and crafts and descriptive writing all linked to Charlie and the chocolate factory. The week started with a dramatised reading by Mr Hickmott of a section from the story about Augustus Gloop which helped to inspire our descriptive writing about him (Augustus Gloop that is!). We went on to write a detailed character description referring to the story to support our views and opinions. 

We have also made giant flowers, sweets and an Oompa Loompa for the exhibition.  Well done to all children for working together and helping to create some super display items. ! 
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	Year 3

	3B
	It has been a super week in 3B; the children have really enjoyed Book week. They have made models of characters from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory ready for the exhibition as part of the production. In literacy the children have been focusing on the scene where Violet expands and we have written in role to describe how she felt. Great work 3B!

	3M
	What a busy week in 3M! We have had a fantastic book week. The children have been working hard on creating an Oompa Loompa, a blown up Violet Beauregarde and the Invention Room. In maths this week we have made our own chocolate bars by selecting ingredients and weighing them out. They looked and smelt delicious! In literacy this week we have been writing in the role of Violet Beauregarde. The children have had to get into the character by doing some acting and then write a diary entry about her day at the factory. They are brilliant. Thank you to all the parents who attended parents’ evening.

	3T
	We have had a fantastic Reading Week in 3T. The children have taken on the role of Violet from Charlie and the Chocolate Factory and written super diary entries. In the afternoons we have made Oompa Loompas, mod-rock Violets and other pieces of work for the Reading Week exhibition. Maths has been great fun this week because the children weighed out ingredients and made their own chocolates. Well done 3T!

	Year 4

	4L
	A very exciting week in 4L. This week, as part of our book week, we have been looking at Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. Children had the opportunity to taste lots of different ingredients and make their own flavours of chocolate. In literacy children wrote some superb poems about Veruca Salt and in our creative afternoons all the children made a life size Veruca Salt for the exhibition. Well Done 4L!

	4HY
	This week 4HY have been taking part in fun learning activities based on Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. 
We have really enjoyed tasting chocolate! We have been creating a display about Veruca Salt and all of our writing this week has been all about this spoilt character. In set one, we have been learning how to calculate the mean, mode and median of a set of data related to the number of 'bad nuts’ found by the squirrels.

	4W
	The children have been really busy during book week. They have made a life-sized Oompa Loompa using tissue paper. They have designed and made their own chocolate bar and designed a Willy Wonka and the Chocolate Factory fairground ride. They have also received scripts for their class assembly that is coming up soon. You will be informed of this in the near future. In the meantime, please help your child to learn their lines.

	Year 5

	5J
	This week in 5J, we have been busy during book week! We have been writing diary entries for the character Mike Teavee when he wins one of the exclusive golden tickets in literacy! We have also enjoyed listening to Mr Hickmott’s amazing reading of the chapter where Mike Teavee gets transported and shrunk through a TV!  We have also been preparing our entries for the poetry competition! Good Luck to all competing.

	5S
	This week in 5S, we have been enjoying Book Week, focusing on our character, Mike Teavee. Our creative genius has been in full flow with items associated with Mike e.g. remote control, cowboy hat, etc. made in our creative afternoons. We added a modern twist designing items that would be used by Mike today e.g. Ipad, PS4 and mobile phone. Thank you to all for their effort on World Book Day with some amazing fancy dress !

	5T
	What a creative week in 5T. We have been doing work based on Charlie and the Chocolate Factory to celebrate World Book Day. In particular we have been focusing on Mr Mike Teavee. We have been writing in role as him in Literacy and in Numeracy we have been using the characters to create our own time duration problems. Our afternoons have been very creative; we have been building a giant TV set in tribute to Mike. Well done to you all.

	Year 6


	
	Another busy week in Year 6, but what an exciting one it has been. This week we have been celebrating World Book Week. All of our Literacy and Numeracy work has been linked to the book which has been the inspiration for this year's school production; the marvellous Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. Our afternoons this week have been very creative; we have been doing sketches of the key characters and creating life sized models of them for the art exhibition. We are sure you will be wowed when you come to see them! Well done everyone.
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DORRINGTON ACADEMY


Head Teacher; Miss L Barratt


www.dorringtonprimary.co.uk 	Tel: 0121 464 5330 


Fax: 0121 464 7904





DORRINGTON NEWS: 7th March 2014





DORRINGTON DIARY -    Dates for your Diary





Friday, 11th April 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSES FOR EASTER HOLIDAYS


Monday, 28th April 2014 – SCHOOL OPENS FOR ALL PUPILS





Monday, 5th May 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR BANK HOLIDAY


Friday, 16th May 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR TEACHER TRAINING


Monday, 19th May – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR TEACHER TRAINING


Thursday, 22nd May 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR ELECTIONS


Monday, 21st July 2014 – SCHOOL CLOSED FOR TEACHER TRAINING














THIS WEEK’S HEADLINES





Charlie and the Chocolate Factory


Thank you so much to all the parents & friends 


who helped with making costumes!!!








ATTENDANCE & PUNCTUALITY


          This week the top classes for Attendance and Punctuality were as follows:


Attendance�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1�
2L�
97.92%�
KS2�
4L�
100%�
�
REC�
RC�
96.98%�
Year 3�
3B/3M�
93.33%�
�
Year 1�
1T�
96.67%�
Year 4�
4L�
100%�
�
Year 2�
2L�
97.92%�
Year 5�
5T�
98.21%�
�
�
�
�
Year 6�
6W�
99.17%�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Punctuality�
�
�
�
�
�
�
KS1 Winners�
 1A   �
1 LATE�
KS2 Winners�
6M�
NO LATES�
�
KS1 Most Lates�
RJ/2W�
7 LATES�
KS2 Most Lates�
3M/4W/5T�
5 LATES�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�
�



HOUSE WINNER    This week’s House Winner is ----------.  Well Done!





CLASS HOUSE POINT WINNERS


KS1	RJ    KS2	4L





WINNING CLASSES FOR RESPECT        KS1	-- 	KS2	--

















YEAR GROUP NEWS
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Charlie and the Chocolate Factory


Thank you so much for all the sweet/chocolate boxes etc. that you have sent in – we now have enough!!


However, Miss Williamson still needs any wrapping paper inner tubes or plastic tubes that could be used to make GIANT lollypop sticks!!


Thank you!!





NURSERY OPEN DAY�Wednesday, 19th March 2014�9.30am – 12.00pm & 1.30pm – 5pm�If you are looking for a Nursery place for September 2014, please drop in and see us!





Easter Violin Concert


For all pupils who play violin – 


Easter concert is on Friday, 4th April at 7pm – 8.30pm.


St George’s Church, 1 Westbourne Crescent, B15 3DQ





Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers


We are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids Vouchers again this year.    Please send vouchers to the school office.


Thank you!!





Foreign Coin Collection


We are still collecting coins/notes from other countries. 


(NOT UK Pounds & pence).


If you have any foreign coins/notes lying around the house, please send them into school with your child.  


A reward of 5 house points per coin/note will be given to any child bringing in foreign coins/notes. Thank you.








“Together we are stronger"








